
  call 3687 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  call 3687 # onomazo {on-om-ad'-zo}; from 3686; to name, i.e.
assign an appellation; by extension, to utter, mention, profess:
-- {call}, name.[ql

  called 3686 # onoma {on'-om-ah}; from a presumed derivative of
the base of 1097 (compare 3685); a "name" (literally or
figuratively) [authority, character]: -- {called}, (+ sur-)name(-
d).[ql

  called 5581 # pseudonumos {psyoo-do'-noo-mos}; from 5571 and
3686; untruly named: -- falsely so {called}.[ql

  falsely 5581 # pseudonumos {psyoo-do'-noo-mos}; from 5571 and
3686; untruly named: -- {falsely} so called.[ql

  have 3685 # oninemi {on-in'-ay-mee}; a prolonged form of an
apparently primary verb (onomai, to slur); for which another
prolonged form (onao) is used as an alternate in some tenses
[unless indeed it be identical with the base of 3686 through the
idea of notoriety]; to gratify, i.e. (middle voice) to derive
pleasure or advantage from: -- {have} joy.[ql

  joy 3685 # oninemi {on-in'-ay-mee}; a prolonged form of an
apparently primary verb (onomai, to slur); for which another
prolonged form (onao) is used as an alternate in some tenses
[unless indeed it be identical with the base of 3686 through the
idea of notoriety]; to gratify, i.e. (middle voice) to derive
pleasure or advantage from: -- have {joy}.[ql

  left 2176 # euonumos {yoo-o'-noo-mos}; from 2095 and 3686;
properly, well-named (good-omened), i.e. the left (which was the
lucky side among the pagen Greeks); neuter as adverbial, at the
left hand: -- (on the) {left}.[ql

  name 3687 # onomazo {on-om-ad'-zo}; from 3686; to name, i.e.
assign an appellation; by extension, to utter, mention, profess:
-- call, {name}.[ql

  named 5122 # tounoma {too'-no-mah}; contraction for the neuter
of 3588 and 3686; the name (is): -- {named}.[ql

  on 2176 # euonumos {yoo-o'-noo-mos}; from 2095 and 3686;
properly, well-named (good-omened), i.e. the left (which was the
lucky side among the pagen Greeks); neuter as adverbial, at the
left hand: -- ({on} the) left.[ql

  reproach 3681 # oneidos {on'-i-dos}; probably akin to the base
of 3686; notoriety, i.e. a taunt (disgrace): -- {reproach}.[ql

  so 5581 # pseudonumos {psyoo-do'-noo-mos}; from 5571 and 3686;
untruly named: -- falsely {so} called.[ql

  sur-)name 3686 # onoma {on'-om-ah}; from a presumed derivative
of the base of 1097 (compare 3685); a "name" (literally or
figuratively) [authority, character]: -- called, (+ {sur-)name}(-
d).[ql

  the 2176 # euonumos {yoo-o'-noo-mos}; from 2095 and 3686;
properly, well-named (good-omened), i.e. the left (which was the
lucky side among the pagen Greeks); neuter as adverbial, at the
left hand: -- (on {the}) left.[ql
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